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We have had a busy week with some special visitors in our classroom. On Monday 9 eggs arrived and by Wednesday 

nearly all of them had hatched into yellow, fluffy chicks. We have enjoyed watching them grow and have been helping 

to look after them. Please check class dojo for photographs. Parents are more than welcome to have a quick look at 

them in the morning when dropping off! 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to our open evening and explored our wonderful school. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Mother’s Day Craft sessions. It was great to see so many familiar 

faces and the children all had fun being creative making cards and fridge magnets.  

 

In Maths this week Nursery have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes. Reception have been making up their own 

games using dice.  

 

If you have any queries about your child’s learning staff are available on the door every day or a longer appointment 

can be made if needed. Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child- more 

information can be sent out. 

 

 

 

 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC –Dinosaurs.  

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 

 The uniform shop will be open on a Monday every two weeks at 15:00 – 15:30 starting from 26/2/2018 

 
 

 At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Number of the week is 17. 

Reception homework: Dinosaur number 

Encourage your child to practise writing their tricky 

words The, to, I, no, go, we, me, be, he, she. 

To encourage your child to be more independent please 

ask them to put on and zip up their own coat. 

Stars of the Week 

This week’s Reception stars are: 
Miss Gates – Tiberius 

Mrs Hardy – Ethan P 

Mrs McDonald – Rio 

 

 General Reminders 

 Please remember to preorder your child’s school dinner. 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 Please can we ask children not to bring toys in from home as we can’t be responsible for them. 
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